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The Lindenhurst Police Department conducted a “Bike Safety” class for all of 
the Millburn West students today.  It was a great way for the police 
department to get in and share safety tips with the entire student body at 
West.  Many of our kids ride bikes to school and we want them to be safe in 
their travels to school.  It is also helpful to kids that ride their bike in their 
neighborhoods during the week and on the weekends.  I appreciated how easy 
it was to work with the LPD to get this scheduled.  They are a big help to 
Millburn West School on things like this.   
 
We have started our schedule of regular meetings for RtI problem solving.  
Every grade level team has a formal meeting each month to discuss Reading, 
Math and Behavior progress of each child at Millburn West.  Certain students 
may need additional instruction in one of these areas based on the data we 
review.  Specific interventions are matched to the student needs in each 
case.   
 
Our athletic, choir and band programs have been practicing and competing 
already.  We have some very talented musicians, singers and athletes to 
celebrate.  Please consult the website for scheduled events. 
 
Looking ahead, we have the Millburn Education Foundation Golf Outing, 24-
Hour Challenge and Camp Timber Lee.  These events have been very popular 
with families and students over the years.   
 


